
Grenada Village Playgroup in recess 

 

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the Grenada Village Playgroup has been in recess since 

March 2020. 

The playgroup, which is normally held weekly every Thursday morning during the school 

term between 9.30am and 11.00am at the Grenada Village Community Hall, is not able to 

operate while the Alert Level restrictions remain in place. 

When these restrictions are lifted, the situation will be re-evaluated and hopefully the sessions 

will be able to recommence. This will however be dependent on a parent coming forward and 

running the sessions either solely or on a shared basis using a roster system (has worked well 

in the past). Full details of what would be required to run the sessions and guidance for the 

first few weeks would be provided to that parent.  

 

If no-one came forward to do this, the decision may reluctantly have to be made that the 

playgroup remains in recess. 

 

For further details, please contact Dawn Patterson. Tel (04) 478 4221. 

 


